
From: Cam Crawford <CCrawford@scforestry.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Glaccum, DavidDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/3/2016 10:54:57 AM

Subject: Senate Bill 868

Katherine and David,

The South Carolina Forestry Association respectfully requests for Governor Haley to sign Senate Bill 868. The legislation 
balances private property rights and economic development. A companion bill Senate Bill 1065 establishes a study 
committee to review eminent domain laws involving petroleum pipelines.

Senate Bill 868 prohibits petroleum pipelines companies from using eminent domain until June 30, 2019. This provides the 
study committee with an opportunity to review other state statutes dealing with eminent domain for petroleum pipelines and 
make recommendations to the General Assembly regarding this issue.

Please let me know if you need further information or have any comments.

Cam Crawford
President & CEO
Forestry Association of South Carolina
P.O. Box 21303
Columbia, SC 29221
803-798-4170
Representing SC's $18 Billion Forest Industry
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